
Argus Service Bulletin AMM290506/1 
 
An Argus fired on the ground after we shipped it to a dealer. 
 
We discovered a bug in the May 06 batch, due to last minute software update that obviously 
went wrong. 
 
We prefer to err on the side of caution. Therefore we stopped shipping right away and 40 
units of the May batch that already had been shipped were recalled on the 27th of May. All 
concerned dealers and skydivers have been informed by phone and/or email 
 
The recalled units were shipped to: USA, Japan, UK, Hungary, Poland and The Netherlands. 
These units will be upgraded as soon as we receive them and be shipped back to the owners 
after testing. 
 
The Evaluation units and the April production batch are not concerned by this service bulletin. 
 
We may be overreacting, but we will not compromise the safety of the skydivers. Shipping will 
start again by 8 June. 
 
For more information, please call: +32 2 785 02 80 or mail to: info@argus-aad.com 
Kind regards, 
 

Karel Goorts 
Managing director 
Aviacom SA 
 

Serial numbers 
0506021101325 0506021101332 0506021101349 0506021101356 0506021101363 
0506021101387 0506021101394 0506021101400 0506021101417 0506021101714 
0506021101721 0506021101738 0506021101745 0506021101752 0506021101769 
0506021101776 0506021101783 0506021101806 0506021101813 0506021101820 
0506021101851 0506021101875 0506021101899 0506021101905 0506021101912 
0506021101929 0506021101936 0506021101943 0506021101950 0506021101967 
0506021101974 0506021101981 0506021101998 0506021102001 0506021102018 
0506021102025 0506021102032 0506021102056 0506021102063 0506021102070 


